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Habitat Unit &  
PolyUrbanWaters
looking for a student assistant

Job Vacancy: 
Student Assistant

ABOUT US: 
The Habitat Unit (Department for International Urbanism and Design) is a globally 
networked research and teaching centre developing new approaches, expertise and 
application-oriented tools relevant for global urbanisation and urban change processes. It 
is committed to an inclusive and rights based approach to urban policy, urban 
management as well as development-oriented and actor-driven planning. Based at the 
Institute of Architecture at the TU Berlin, the Habitat Unit promotes an extended 
understanding of urban and architectural design, which integrates spatial, material and 
cultural sensitivities with new models of participation, co-production and urban 
governance. (www.habitat-unit.de)

ABOUT POLYURBANWATERS:
PolyUrbanWaters is a research and project network funded by the German Federal 
Ministry of Education and Research (BMBF) that consists of academic institutions, 
municipalities, local and national government agencies, civil society and private-sector 
stakeholders from Indonesia, Cambodia, Laos, Thailand, Vietnam and Germany. Working 
through this network and on the ground in three pilot cities, the PolyUrbanWaters project 
aims to generate comprehensive scientific knowledge that helps develop practice-relevant 
strategic planning models for fast-growing cities and peri-urban areas in Southeast Asia, 
enabling them to implement polycentric approaches for water-sensitive urban 
development. 

JOB DESCRIPTION: 
40h/month - Starting ASAP - March 2023 (with expected extension until 2025)
You will support the research team of the project PolyUrbanWaters with i.a. mappings, 
graphical design, literature research, evaluation of qualitative and quantitative data. 
Additionally, you will support the team in the organisation and management of the project, 
especially in the organisation of conferences and workshops, website maintenance and 
public relations

APPLICATION
Please send your application including your motivation letter, a short CV or/and portfolio 
until March 6th 2022 to a.wilk-pham@tu-berlin.de (RE: PolyUrbanWaters_application 
student assistant)

WHAT WE EXPECT
We are looking for a highly motivated and well-structured student with interest in the 
teaching and research topics of Habitat Unit, willing to work in an interdisciplinary 
research team. We expect high proficiency in English and good skills in Adobe Creative 
Suite (InDesign, Illustrator and Photoshop) and Microsoft Office. Experiences in working 
with GIS-data and/ or will be an advantage. Applicants can be students of architecture, 
urban design, urban management, town and regional planning, geography, urban 
sociology, graphic design and/ or related fields at TU Berlin or any other Berlin based 
universities.

The Habitat Unit is looking for a student assistant to 
help in the research project PolyUrbanWaters!


